
INVITATION TO BID  
#20-053 RE-POINTING BRICKWORK AT CITY HALL COURTYARD 

CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

 
The City of O’Fallon, Missouri is accepting sealed bids for services related to re-pointing 
brickwork at the City Hall courtyard. Specifications are available at www.ofallon.mo.us 
under Bid Opportunities. 
 
Interested vendors should submit sealed bids clearly marked “Bid #20-053 Re-
Pointing Brickwork at City Hall Courtyard“ to the City of O’Fallon attn, Julie 
Moellering 100 North Main Street, O’Fallon, MO 63366 by 1:30 P.M. CDT, August 12, 
2020.  Due to COVID-19 concerns, bids will be opened per the instructions in the bid 
package. No attendance at the bid opening will be permitted.  
 
The City of O’Fallon reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any 
informality.  The City of O’Fallon also reserves the right to select the lowest and/or best 
bidder as determined by the City in its sole discretion. 
 

http://www.ofallon.mo.us/

